
KEYPORT BIBLE CHURCH 
AWANA PROGRAM 

September 10, 2025 - May 20, 2026 
6:22 pm - 8:00 pm 

 
Thank you for registering for this years' Keyport Bible Church AWANA program.  We look forward to a year full 
of Bible learning, fun, and excitement!   

As always, the safety and wellbeing of your child(ren) is our main concern, parents please take note of the 
following: 

1. All children must be checked in and picked up by a parent or guardian.  
Please park your vehicle and walk your child to the check in table which will be set up and located just 
inside the multi-purpose building. You will be given a claim ticket that must be presented at the end of 
the night to pick up your child. If you lose your claim ticket, you will need to present your ID and it must 
match the parent or guardian listed on the emergency data form. If you would like someone else to be 
able to pick up your child, they must either be given the claim ticket or be listed on the emergency data 
form or a written document given to the AWANA staff prior to the club night. 

2. Please do not bring your child(ren) earlier than 15 minutes prior to start time. 
There will not be adult supervision before this time.  All volunteers will be busy preparing and receiving 
their instructions for club time. 

3. Behavior.  
We expect all children to behave and not cause disruptions to others during club night activities.  If a 
child is excessively disruptive, a warning will be given and the parent will be notified. A second incident 
will result in an additional warning. After a third incident, the AWANA staff will conduct a conference 
with the parent. A fourth incident will result in the parent being asked to pick up the child and he/she 
will be ineligible to participate for the remainder of the program. 

4. Please be considerate of volunteer's time and arrive to pick up your child(ren) at 8:00 PM.  Please 
have your claim ticket from drop-off ready to pick up child(ren). 

5. Toys, electronics, etc. leave at home.  
Your children will be busy with activities throughout the evening.  Your child will be supplied with all the 
materials he/she will be using each day, so please leave all toys, electronics, food items, at home as they 
can be a distraction.   

6. We follow the Central Kitsap School District pertaining to weather closure during the School year.  
See the attached calendar with the planned theme nights and those with no scheduled meetings. 

7. We are planning an AWANA store 2x this year.  
Children will receive AWANA bucks for bringing their Bible and handbook, wearing their uniform, 
attending Sunday School, and for completing each handbook section. Please keep these with the child’s 
belongings so they can participate in the store activity. 


